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71, Fenchurch Street, London, EE 3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex

Telephone: RO Yal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

28th February, 1962.

Dear Sirs,

Motorship "ADNA"

Further to my letter of the 25th September, I
have to inform you that as a result of a survey held
at Singapore earlier this month, the limit on the
examination of the letalock repairs to the main engine
No.4 cylinder cover has been extended to February, 1963.
I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

Juty Clerk to the
Classification Committee. -

The Surveyors,
0SLO.
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